
 

 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
Count on Us Secondary Challenge Regional Heats at The Salvation Army Regent Hall, 275 Oxford 
St, London W1C 2DJ on Thursday 12th May from 1:30pm until 4.15pm. 
 
I would like to congratulate your daughter on her effort during the Count on Us Secondary Challenge club 
this year.  As a result of this, I am happy to inform you that she has now gained a place in our Team for the 
Regional heats.  I look forward to your daughter’s participation on the trip and wish her the best of luck.   
Please encourage her as much as possible in preparation. 
 
Trip travel details: We will leave school at approximately 12:15pm and walk to Carshalton Rail Station to 
catch the train to Oxford Circus. We will then walk to The Salvation Army Regent Hall. We are due back at 
school at approximately 5.30pm. 
 
Requirements: Consent form on Parentpay, Please ensure that your daughter brings a packed meal to 
eat; as lunch will not be provided.  She will need to wear correct school uniform.  
If you would like your daughter to participate in this visit, please log on to Parentpay – www.parentpay.com 
to give your consent. If you do not have access to Parentpay please contact the school office and in the 
meantime ask email snadeem@carshaltongirls.org for a consent reply email for you to complete.  
 
Cost: The trip is free of charge but we ask that your daughter tops up her oyster card to cover the cost of 
the journey 
 
Behaviour Expectations Your daughter’s place on this trip is subject to satisfactory behaviour, attendance 
and conduct within school and this will be constantly monitored before the trip. If your daughter’s attendance 
or behaviour is deemed to be unsatisfactory, she will not be allowed to participate. 
Whilst on the visit please emphasise to your daughter that she will be required to follow the instructions and 
advice of the Party Leader and other accompanying adults. 
 
School Emergency Contact Number : If you need to get in touch with the trip leader please  contact the 
school trip mobile on 07925655100 
 
Thank you for your continuing support of the Maths department. 
 
If you wish to discuss the trip further please do not hesitate to contact me at 
ncallaghan@carshaltongirls.org.uk  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Callaghan 
Maths Teacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/
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Please Return Reply Slip To: Mr Callaghan   

 

Please return by 06.05.22 
 

Count on Us Heat 11.05.22 
 

Student’s Name: ----------------------------------------------- Tutor Group: ------------------ 

 

I would like my daughter to participate in the above visit. I am aware of the travel details for the day. 
 
I acknowledge that I have already signed and returned a Generic School Consent Form to allow my daughter 
to participate in the visit.  
 
I am aware of the travel details for the trip and that my daughter will need enough money on her oyster card or 
will purchase a travel card on the day of travel. We recommend £10.00 to cover travel costs. 
 
I give permission for my daughter to be dismissed and make her own way home from Carshalton Station around 
(5:30pm). 
 
I will arrange to collect my daughter from Carshalton Rail Station at approx 5:30pm  
 
 
I am aware that my daughter will need a packed lunch and drinks on the day.  
 
My daughter is eligible for free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided from the canteen on the day.  

 

Parents/Carers Filming/Photograph Consent Form 

Information about this form  

We want to tell Londoners, donors, colleagues and journalists about the difference 

our projects can make, but we need your help to do this. This form covers all 

activities, projects sessions and events that are funded by the Mayor’s Fund for 

London.  

Images and words will only be used if we have secured written permission from 

parents/carers of the children who take part so please read this form carefully.  

- By signing this form you hereby give permission for the Mayor’s Fund 

for London to use any of the following related to your child: still images, video footage, case study 

interview or quotes.  
 

- These items may be used by the Mayor’s Fund for London in leaflets, posters, promotional and 

marketing material for future projects, videos, press, magazines, social media, websites, and other 

publications to share information about our projects.  
 

- They may also be used by carefully selected and trusted partners.  
 

Name of Child: ………………………………………………  

Parent/Carer/Guardian Name: …………………………….  

Name of Child’s School…………………………………….  

I am happy for my child’s image or words to be used by the Mayor’s Fund for London as specified 

above. I am happy for images and words to also be used by trusted partners of the Mayor’s Fund for 

London. I am fully aware of how this content will be used.  

Signature of Parent/Carer/Guardian …………………………………………………………………………  

Date: ……/……./……  

About the Mayor’s Fund for London  

• • The Mayor’s Fund for London is a social mobility charity.  Continued on next page 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

• • We empower young Londoners from disadvantaged backgrounds to acquire the skills and opportunities 

they need to secure employment, climb the career ladder and escape the threat of poverty. The Mayor is our 

patron.  

• • Our charitable activities focus on wellbeing, skills, employment and enterprise.  

• • We help children and young people play a greater part in the future of London.  

 

By signing this form you are confirming that you give permission for your child’s image and words to be used by the 

Mayor’s Fund for London for the next two years. If at any point you would like to withdraw your permission, please 

contact us on 020 7983 4051 immediately.  

Child safeguarding is an absolute priority for the Mayor’s Fund for London, and our case study and photo processes 

adhere to good practice regarding child protection.  

These guidance notes provide details of how the images and words will be stored and should answer any question 

you may have regarding how the Mayor’s Fund for London.  

How will the images and words be used?  

The Mayor’s Fund for London will use images and words when sharing information about our programmes. This will 

include publishing on our website - where they may be downloadable via a log in system, using them in presentations 

and fundraising activities, in the media such as newspapers and television news and in our own reports to donors, 

partners and colleagues.  

The words or images may also be used in other publicity opportunities, such as marketing materials for our projects.  

How will the images and words be stored?  

The images and words of your child will be stored and processed on a computer for two years, under the provisions 

of the Data Protection Act (1998).  

This file will be accessible only to members of the Mayor’s Fund for London who hold a DBS Check.  

Why do you want to use my child’s image and words?  

We want to tell Londoners, donors, colleagues and the media about our projects and how they help young people. 

To do this we capture interviews and take photos of the children who take part.  

We believe that young people’s voices are the strongest, and we need them to be at the heart of our 

communications about projects. We are grateful to all parents and young Londoners who support us by letting us 

use their images and words.  

If at any stage you wish to withdraw your permission for your child’s image and words – please 

contact the Mayor’s Fund for London immediately.  

Tel: 020 7983 4051 Email: info@mayorsfundforlondon.org.uk 

 

Students Mobile Number………………………………………………………………………….………………… 
 
Medical Information:  Please provide details of any conditions requiring medical treatment including 
any medication................................................................................................................................................ 
 
Emergency Name ………………………………………………………………………….…………………………. 
 
Emergency Contact number: ........................................................................................................................ 
 
 
Signed: -----------------------------------------------(Parent/Guardian) - Date: ----------------------------------------------- 


